
South Street Bridge Replacement 
The Iowa Department of Transportation will begin replacing 

the South Street bridge on Monday, August 4. Nearby 
sections will be closed for the duration of the project, which 

is expected to last until early November. 

Please plan ahead and consider alternate routes during 
ongoing construction. City Hall will provide updates should 

the timeline change. We appreciate your patience and 
cooperation. 

 

 


